	Project ID
	PJ001061

	Project Fiscal Year
	2023-2024

	College/Department/Unit
	Dean's Office - College of Business

	Title of Project
	Room 2510 Classroom of Tomorrow

	Name of Principle Implementor
	Collin Boudreaux

	Email
	cboudr1@lsu.edu

	Phone Number
	(225) 578-3480

	Is this project complete?
	Yes

	Is this account ready to be closed?
	Yes

	Amount Awarded
	$100,000.00

	Amount Spent
	$100,000.00

	Equipment
	New videowall, wall-mounted camera, confidence monitor, interactive whiteboard, Crestron switch hub, and 30 new computers/monitors for students.

	Purpose
	The outcome goals for this room included updating computer hardware and software to meet the needs of business student users, creating a classroom of the future model, ensuring a seamless learning environment with virtual desktop through the STF virtual lab, and increasing classroom/online/industry engagement with the introduction of an interactive whiteboard. The purpose of this room update is to give faculty and choice for how they want to utilize the learning environment. Many students experienced technical issues with one or more computers within the previous version of the classroom, so we gave students a choice to use their College devices with 30 new computers but added new outlets and a clean workspace to allow them to use their own devices if they prefer. Projectors, podium computer, and other various equipment in the room were outdated, frustrated faculty, and often caused class to be cancelled during equipment failure. All new technology will allow faculty to teach their courses uninterrupted and be able to engage more students through digital platforms with the introduction of video equipment. Finally, the rollout of a College of Business virtual lab ensures a smooth transition from classroom to home by allowing students to access course-specific software wherever they are located.

	Benefits Demographics
	The benefits of this update can be used by all faculty and students in the College of Business. Hundreds of students take class in this room each year and will benefit directly from the changes made in the room. It is our hope that new technology will facilitate a better learning environment and enhance ease of use for the faculty teaching in this room.  Faculty members not holding class in this room can also utilize the camera and ceiling-mounted microphone to hold virtual classes or use this space to prerecord lectures for online courses. With the virtual lab, all students, faculty, and staff throughout all of the College can access software from any location off campus from now and all years in the future. This offers a forward-facing approach not previously utilized by the College and offers a seamless transition of work required for courses in the College.

	Comments
	The College is very pleased with the outcome of this room, updated with STF funds, and excited to witness how these changes will facilitate a better learning environment for many years to come.



